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Participation at Meetings and Conduct of Meetings

Workshop Meetings 
The purpose of a workshop meeting is primarily for council dialogue involving reports and proposals from council members, committees and staff that may be considered at later Town Council meetings. The Town Council may give guidance to the chairman and to staff at workshop meetings but no decisions may be made that require formal votes. Not withstanding the prior sentence, the Town Council may vote on procedural motions at a workshop meeting to determine a conflict of interest, to enter into executive session and to adjourn. Prior to Town Council discussion on any item, members of the public may speak on each agenda item for not more than three minutes each and up to a total of 15 minutes. If there are more speakers than the time available, the chairman may allocate the speaking time in order to balance the debate. The public participation portion shall conclude when the Town Council begins its discussions.
Decorum 

Persons present at Council meetings shall not applaud or otherwise express approval or disapproval of any statements made or actions taken at such meeting. Persons at Council meetings may only address the Town Council after being recognized by the chairman. 
Convening by Town Council Chairman James M. “Jamie” Garvin 
1. Continue Discussion of the Town Council Resolve on Welcoming all People

Cape Diversity Coalition provided a resolution for consideration at the April 10 council meeting. The council voted to refer the resolve to a workshop for further review. The council reviewed the resolve at the May 1 workshop and came to a consensus to ask the town attorney and police chief to review the draft submitted by Councilor Penny Jordan and report back to the council at an upcoming council meeting. The word “defend” in bullet #2 may be replaced with “respects.”

      
Link to Resolve drafted by Councilor Penny Jordan
2. Discussion of citizen concerns regarding speeding on Shore Road and Broad Cove 
Recently the council has received correspondence from a resident on Shore Road and in Broad Cove regarding speeding traffic on their respective roads. The citizens have asked for consideration of lower speed limits. 

Link to Email from Rich West, 821 Shore Road
Link to Email from Danielle Currier, 19 Hunts Point Road
Adjournment 
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